
Clothing Drive 
Donate your old clothes today 

BFCCPS 6th Grade  
Community Service 

The BFFCPS 6th graders and the Epilepsy Foundation of 
New England are collecting gently used clothing during 
the month of April.  
So, let’s get busy and clean out those closets for a good 
cause. All donations benefit the Epilepsy Foundation of 
New England and their programs.  Thank you for your 
participation! 
NE Epilepsy Foundation website: 
http://www.donatenewengland.org 

What:  Clothing Drive benefiting The Epilepsy Foundation 
of  New England. 
When:   April 6th to  April  29th  
Where:	BFCCPS - 201 Main Street  
Time: 	 8am - 3pm (during school hours)    
Other: 	 Please have all clothes in plastic garbage bags.  
	 Only clothing excepted, no household items.              
 All donations will receive a tax deductible receipt 
For more info or to request your tax receipt  or pick 
up of your donation    please email:   
lesleymccaffrey@comcast.net 

What We Need 

Clothing  
• Men's, Women's, and Children's Clothing and coats 
• Clothing Accessories: Hats, Mitts, Scarves, Ties, Nylons, 

Socks, Underwear 
• Bed and Bath Towels, Sheets, Blankets, Pillows, Curtains, 
Tablecloths 

• Even old rags
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